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Categories 1. We like & will investigate it  
2. We are & this is an update  
3. We can’t take this forward & this is the reason why  
4. We like & will explore more with the public 
5. We acknowledge & can explain  
6. We have reflected on our priorities & your comments will 

inform our future direction 

 

Feedback/Comments Received: 
Partnerships: Community Planning Partnership: Service & Delivery - Funding 

Refer to: 
CPP 230-18863 / Page 18 / Bullets 127-133 

127. more funding to services 
128. needless expenditure on looking good, e.g.. fancy Christmas lights, 

Santa in helicopter, art installations and equivalent 
129. only spend what you can pay for 
130. Reduction in public services 
131. share budgets with partners 
132. spending money directly on front line services. 
133. Spending money on things that are necessary 

 

Partner Response: 

The council provided a useful summary of expenditure noting what is statutory and what 
is discretionary for the engagement process and can be viewed here. 
There a number of activities, such as Christmas lights and art installation that are not 
funded by the council or other public sector providers. Christmas lights are provided by 
different community groups throughout Moray and other organisations such as Elgin 
Business Improvement District organise other improvements to town centres. 
Sharing budgets and service provision is an area that partners need to consider further. 

 

Responded by: Mark Palmer, Corporate Director (Corporate Services) Moray Council 

 

http://www.moray.gov.uk/downloads/file106604.pdf

